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August 13, 2014 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Division of Nuclear Material Safety 

Region 111 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 

Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Sir: 
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Heart Care Associates, PLLC 
14500 West Mc:Ni.:hots Road 

Detroit, MI. 48235 
(3'13)-891-0094 
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This is a no·tification letter, stating that Byproduct Material license No. 21-32843-01, issued June 

2012, has not received or used any radioactive materials in the last 24 months. As of this day, there are 
current negotiations to rnake use of this license. We expect a decision to be render before the end of 
this fiscal year (September 301h 20:1.4}, with enough time to notify and process the determination. 

If there are any questions please call our physicist Ray A. Carlson, M.S. at (734) 395-7361 cell. 

Sincerely, 

Arif H. Hakim, M.D. 
Owner 



2014 August 14 08:21AM 

08/14/2014 10:11 3135633701 

3135633701->630-515-1 078 
STAPLES 1608 

14500 WEST MCNICHOLS 
DETROIT, MI. 48235 

OFFICE: 313-89:1-0084 FAX: 3).3-893-0058 

FAX 

1/2 
PAGE 01/02 

To: NRC Material Licensing 
From: Ray Carlson/ Arif Hakim M.D 

FAX: 630-515-1078 
Pages: 2 (including cover sheet) 

Re: License# 21-32843-01 
Date: 08/13/2014 

NOTE: 

Any_ questions please contact Ray A. Carlson M.S at 734-395~7361 


